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Art Competition Time
Do you have an interest in art? 

The front office are looking to display some amazing art work for all to see!  
If you would like to submit a piece of artwork to the office that will be

considered for their 'Welcome Wall of Fame' please do so by 31st March 2023.
Winners will be announced in the first newsletter after the Easter holidays.

Winners will receive a certificate and arty gift!

 




Northumberland Heath Primary

@NHP_WAT

IN PICTURES

This WeekDear Parents/Carers, 



What a busy week! We have been reflecting on the ways that we recognise all children for making
right choices, following school rules and showing our values.  Your child may come home with a

positive postcard recognising this!  In addition, starting in the summer term we will be introducing
Golden Ticket Friday whereby any child that is entered into the Golden Book is invited to have a

milkshake with either myself or a member of the senior leadership team and Treacle! 



Don’t forget Parents Evening is coming up on 22nd and 23rd March, 2023 – the school office will be
sending out details with how you can book an appointment next week.  We look forward to seeing

you there then! 



Mrs Cooper has been busy thinking about how we can work together as a school community and has
lots of ideas.  As you will have seen Ms Fernandez will be starting up the uniform stall on a weekly

basis, each Friday on the KS1 playground.  We have kindly received some donations of books which
we are keen to share with you all.  These will be placed alongside the uniform stall next week, please
do come and select.  If you also have any books you would like to donate, we would gladly help them

find a new home.  All donations can be received via the school office. 



Please look out for further information regarding Red Nose Day, Easter celebrations and looking
forwards to the King’s coronation. 



If any parents/carers would like to get involved, please let us know! 



Thank you for your continued support.



Miss C Ingrams 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Northumberland-Heath-Primary-School/100064112914543/
https://twitter.com/NHP_WAT
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A note from our school ambassadors, "Our new
play equipment has arrived, and we are all so

excited for these to be out on the play areas next
week. Our playtime ambassadors will be ensuring

all equipment is used correctly and helping to
pack the items away each day. We are looking

forward to hearing everyone's karaoke singing!" -
School Ambassadors



Some challenges from our School Councillors this

week:
Take a photo of yourself completing one of these
challenges and send them in to the office for us to

share in our next newsletter!



PE challenge - How many skips can you do with a
skipping rope without stopping? At the moment,

the record is 25 skips.



Well-being focus - Spend 15 minutes one day
completing some mindfulness colouring,

breathing or yoga.



"Keep your eyes peeled each week for our pupil
voice section and the challenges!" - Fifi

(Communications Champion Yr 5)

I just wanted to send you an email regarding the Paul
Hannaford visit you recently arranged. Callum came home

following the assembly and spoke most of the evening about
it, my daughter, Tamzin then started speaking about talks they
have had in their school about knife crime, drugs and gangs

and we ended up having a big family chat about it all.  It
really was a very informative talk that Paul gave and it

certainly had a very positive effect on Callum.



Thank you for arranging for Paul to come into the school, I'm
sure he has had a positive influence on a lot of the children

and really made them stop and think about things. 

FANTASTIC



Respect

Year one showed respect to the members of the church this
week when they went to Our Lady of the Angels church on
Bexley Road. It was lovely for a class full of children with

different beliefs to learn and experience other notions. We
look forward to celebrating all beliefs throughout the year. 

BOOK
G O L D E N

TREACLETREACLE
TIMETIME

 Reception and year 1 will be inviting carers/parents
into the classroom on Wednesday 8th March 2023 to

watch their child learn phonics. This will then be
followed with a Q&A with Mr Caton in the hall.

Treacle stays active to keep
healthy. What do you do to

keep healthy?

Jimmy, Jason-Lee, Seren,
Sidney, Lenny, Caiden, Max,
Destiny, Ava, Jem, Skye, Bo,

Miley-May, Theo, Rocco,
Razik, Julia. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
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http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/


Wednesday Stay & ReadWednesday Stay & Read  
Come to enjoy reading with your childCome to enjoy reading with your child

9.00-9.20am9.00-9.20am
8th March - Cedar8th March - Cedar
15th March - Elder15th March - Elder
22nd March - Oak22nd March - Oak  

29th March - Whitebeam29th March - Whitebeam

Class
Star of the

  Week

Bluebells AM Jackson

Bluebells PM Aysegul & Tommy

Catkin Ronnie

Saplings Michelle

Aspen Matilda

Chestnut Maja

Hawthorn Nehan

Rowan Toby

Nettle Elliott

Elm Nieve

London Plane Jasmine

Silver Birch Lola

Mountain Ash Victoria

Maple Johnny

Spruce Isabelle

Whitebeam Joshua

Pine Lilly

Beech Ryan-Lee

Linden Tayo

Oak Sofiia

Cedar Fiona

Elder  Lenny 
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We have  coffee mornings for
parents and carers straight after

drop off every Friday. 

We do not allow chewing/bubble gumWe do not allow chewing/bubble gum
or sweets in school. If children bringor sweets in school. If children bring

them into school they will bethem into school they will be
confiscated.confiscated.  

If your child needs medicine in school it
must have a prescription label on it.  You

will also need to complete a medicine
form at the office. 

Logan is Raising Money!




Online Safety Training : 
Keeping your children safe online
Miss Fernandez will run online safety training
on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th March at
2pm. If you would like to join please call the
school office to book your space. 

Logan (Year 6) is taking part in a Race for Life Pretty Muddy to
raise money and save lives.

If you would like to sponsor him and support Cancer Research
UK’s ground-breaking work here is the link:

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/logans-race-for-
life-5009

Book Stall
Every Friday after school on the main playground

from 10th March. Come and take a book for free. If
you have any to donate please bring to the office.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/

